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Term 2 | Week 10 

 

 

 

Dear St Joseph’s Families,  

 

Today we had the privilege of joining with our Parish in a Diocesan Jubilee event.  Each 

class went to St Joseph’s Church for a short time this afternoon for prayer while the blessed 

host was on display on the altar.  After school, a number of staff attended a Jubilee mass 

celebrated by Bishop Greg where Priests, Nuns and Brothers from all over the Diocese 

gathered and prayed for continuing vocations to these ministries. Bookmarks made by our 

students in Art with Mrs Riseley were handed out to visitors attending the mass. 

 
As the term draws to a close I want to thank all our staff for their dedication and work for 

your children and the school. Thanks to you, our families for your support and involvement in 

the school.  To the students, we celebrate your learning successes and applaud your 

enthusiasm and hard work.  

 

We particularly want to thank Karen Sandman for her work in the Year 5-6 classroom for the 

past 2 terms, but this is not goodbye as we will continue to see her regularly as a 

replacement teacher for our teachers at various times. 

 

We thank Cate O’Brien for her work in Year 4-5 for the past 2 terms, again, not goodbye as 

she will continue in the Year 1-2 class for 2 days a week. 

  

We welcome back Emma Wilson from maternity leave who will be based in the Year 4-5 

classroom. We also welcome Alyx Fast who will be teaching in Year 5-6 on Thursdays and 

Fridays. 

 

A reminder that school finishes for the term next Friday 4th July at 2.30pm. 

 

Carole Livesey 



 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

CROSSES ON DISPLAY AT COAL CREEK 



 

 

 
 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PARENTS & FRIENDS 



 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to pick up your Pie orders this coming Wednesday, 2nd of July. 

 

P&F PIE DRIVE 



 

 

 

 

 

NOTICES 



 
 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

DATES TO REMEMBER – TERM 2 | TERM 3 

 

Wed, 2nd July P&F Out of Dough Pies delivery day 

Fri, 4th July School Assembly at 9am 
Last day of Term 2 at 2.30 pm (Buses to run at this time) 

Mon, 7th July to Fri, 18th July School Holidays 

Mon, 21st July Student Free Day | School Closure Day 

Tues, 22nd July Students back at school 
Parent Teacher Conversations begin 

Wed, 23rd July Parent Teacher Conversations continue 

Fri, 1st August School Assembly at 9am 

 

 

St Joseph’s Primary School is committed to embedding a culture of Child Safety and Wellbeing in everything we do, 
adhering to the Child Safety Standards – Managing the Risk of Child Abuse in Schools and School Boarding Premises 
(Ministerial Order no. 1359). We believe that ensuring the safety of the students in our care is an integral part of who we 
are as a Catholic Faith community. The school acts in accordance with the Ministerial Order through policies, procedures, 
measures and practices, staff training and, ultimately, through the strategies used in working with the students and 
families within our school community. We continue to maintain and develop a safe and supportive learning environment 
where staff are focused on engaging students in a meaningful, relevant, and challenging learning experiences. 
If at the time you have any issues or concerns you feel you need to raise, please contact our Principal Sharon Anderson 
or our Child Safety Officer Robyn Brownett on 5655 2040. 


